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Lakeshore Technical College’s
4th Annual Disc Golf Tournament Set for June 22

Lakeshore Technical College will be hosting its annual Lenny’s Lakeshore Open disc golf
tournament Saturday, June 22 on the college’s Cleveland campus. This will be the fourth year
Lakeshore is hosting the 18-hole flex event. Amateur players of all skill levels are welcome.

Cash prizes will be awarded: $500 for first place; $300 for second place; and $100 for third place.

Groups are required to have at least three players. Individuals who register as single players will
be grouped with other single players. Last year, more than 60 players participated in the event.

Participants can play anytime between 10 am — 3 pm. Food and beverages will be available on site and open
to the public 11 am — 1 pm.

A $25 per player entry fee includes a player pack containing a t-shirt, disc, lunch voucher, and other items.
There is no fee to attend the tournament to watch players or purchase food and beverages.

For more information and to register, visit gotoltc.edu/disc-golf-tourney or contact Marketing Manager Chad
Spengel at chad.sprengel@gotoltc.edu.
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Players on the 10th hole during Lakeshore Technical College’s 3rd Annual Lenny’s Lakeshore Open disc golf
tournament held on the college’s Cleveland campus June 22, 2023.




Manitowoc Engraving, Inc.

Cleveland Fire Department
Fire Fighters and 1st Responders

the printing company
Full Service Printing

902 S. 17th St, Manit
Our annual BRAT FRY is SUNDAY, MAY 5th at the firchouse!!! (620) 6821200

. www.manitowocprinting.com
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There will be lots of brats, burgers, chicken, patty melts,
steak sandwiches (made to order), grill cheese, and french
fries and many HOMEMADE desserts! We will have all
day raffles, bucket raftles, and silent auction items

SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.

New Installation - Remodeling Work - Plumbing Fixtures
Water Heaters - Water Softeners - Drain Cleaning

JAKE SCHNELL
Master Plumber

This is the only fundraiser for our organization! Your support is

very appreciated. All the profits are used for training, updating equipment and
gear, and upkeep of the building. 1230 Madison St. Ph: (920) 693-3409
‘ ) . Cleveland, W1 53015 O ) Fax (920) 6933555
If you know a 14-17-year-old that you think would be interested in |wwwschnelplumbing.com jake@schnellplumbing.com

learning about firefighting, please let us know! It’s a hands-on experience
to explore the world of firefighting. Check out the Facebook page (5 Star Explorer ]-);;"n]-)[--.P[--.(]T( hof

Program) to see what we do! It’s an excellent experience! Make Your Everyday Better
Please contact Dean at 920-960-2932 if you would like more information. Karen Mansker
Independent Consultant
We could your help. We are looking for First Responders and Firefighters!!! Wi pamperatichefblzireadysu2caci
. . 13 : i e: pamperedbykaren@gmail.com
Please consider volunteering to help your families, friends, and neighbors... . 920.207-8361

If youre interested in caring for someone in a time of need or currently 6131 Fischer Creek Rd.. Cleveland Wi
working in the medical field, please get involved with our First Responders.
First Responders Meet on the 2nd Thursday of every month at 7 pm. = . 'g

Firefighters meet 1st and 3rd Mondays of every month. Sohn Enterprises, LLC
Hope to see you at the BRAT FRY! (omplete Lawncare, Landscape
& Snow Removal Services

Everyone for the Fire Department would like to say Thank You again Jason Sohn
to Gary VanDeLoo on your Retirement from the Fire Department. 15854 Center Road + Cleveland, WI 53015
Thank you for your 53 years of Service and Dedication to the Village of Cleveland Office: 920-693 2111 » Cell: 920-207-5296
and the surrounding municipalities.

Just areminder that there is no burningin the village limits. If you have any questions l
about burning permits contact your local municipalities. ev

Sale& alvage Inc.

1486 North Avenue  Cleveland, W1 53015
920-693-8115 » 1-800-278-2178
clevelandauto1929@gmail.com

Cleveland Fish and Game

= We would like to say thank you to everyone who participated,
st e s e CaMeE to support, or volunteered in our 7th annual ice fishing
tournament and our first annual scholarship rabbit hunt!

Our Summer Trap League will be every Thursday evening starting the last week
in April. The captains meeting will be held April 4th at 6:00. Must be a member
to shoot. If you are interested in joining this league or have any questions, please
contact Justin Henschel at 920-946-4243.

READY MIX, INC. °

1025 North Ave, Cleveland, W1 53015
The 42th annual Cleveland Fishing Derby at Hika Park will be held July 26, Dispatch # 1-414-831-2404

27 and 28. There will be food, refreshments, and raffles throughout the weekend.
Friday night we will be having a FISH BOIL! Raffle winners and fishing awards will
be presented Sunday at approximately 4 pm. For up-to-date information, please like
us on Facebook at Cleveland Fish and Game. There we will keep you updated with llp .
current news and standings. 7{(/ p 6/

Good Toward Beverage Purchase at...

on Washington

. . . . . . . 1102 West Washington
you are interested in seeing what our club is all about or interested in becoming a Cleveland, W1 53015
member, please stop by the club on South Union Road and join us for a meeting. P 9201632 2017

Our club meetings are held on the second Monday of each month at 7:00 pm. If
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East Wind Garden Club

Hello, Gardeners,

With the lack of snow at the moment, it gives us the opportunity to do
some garden cleanup we missed last fall, measure areas of your garden that
you want to enlarge, put flags in marking plants needing dividing or decorate
your 7 foot tall Bigfoot garden art for spring. The possibilities are endless.

If you got the gardening bug, you need to show up for our next meeting on
Thursday, March 21, 2024, 6:30 pm at the Cleveland Fire House. Member,
Jamie Fink, will be presenting a virtual garden tour of our members'
2023 gardens. You may glean a few ideas for your own landscape.

April has a completely different face for us. As a community service,
our club is spotlighting human trafficking. It has reared its ugly head in
Sheboygan and Manitowoc county. So instead of the normal meeting at
the firehouse, we invite the community and areas beyond to hear a volunteer from
Freedom Cry-Anti-Tracking Coalition of Sheboygan County. It will take place on
April 18, 2024, 6:30 pm at Lakeshore Technical College Room: Lake Michigan L260.
Discussion /talk will last about one hour and the representative will take questions
from the floor if any.

Our club wants more than flowers and nice landscapes for our community. We
want safety for us , our children and grand kids, our neighbors and help for those
being trafficked.

And as always, we welcome you to join our club. For info, email me at TLFiedler@
outlook.com or 920-693-8553.

Until next time, Happy Gardening!
Lynn Fiedler, President, East Wind Garden Club

Cleveland Clever Clovers 4-H Club

The 4-H slogan is "to learn by doing” Club members have

embrace this slogan in many ways. At our club level we created beautiful

wreaths, learned more about candy making, learned about diversity, and learned how

to use create and use a button maker over the winter months. Plans this spring are

to have a fun with clay day, attend county wide activities such as Spring Arts Festival,
Pine Wood Derby, and April's Awards Banquet.

Congratulations to Heidi and Clarence Belitz for receiving the Lifetime Volunteer
of the Year Award for 2022-2023. Heidi and Clarence have been active with the
Cleveland Clever Clovers for over 25 years. Congratulations to Henry, Savannah,
Wyatt, Nadine, Jack, Addison and Alyssa for receiving Scrap Book Awards at
November's Award Ceremony.

Wondering how you can support 4-H? Cleveland State Bank has Plat Books for
sale. Attend the Manitowoc County Fair and purchase a treat from the Clover Cafe.
Attend the Artisan Fair at Windmill Acres in July and purchase a snack from the
food stand.

For more information on how to join the Cleveland Clever Clovers 4-H Club
attend one of our meetings. We meet the first Sunday of each month at the Cleveland
Fire House at 4 pm or call Heidi at 920-693-3435.

Village Art

(o] o
(;rleated Goods

1202 W. Washington Ave.
Cleveland, WI 53015

Follow us on Facebook at https://tinyurl.com/6pk6v8jw

920-782-4024
burkhards@pvillage-art.com

LAKESHORE

TECHNICAL
COLLEGE

gotoltc.edu | 1.888.GO TO LTC

DASSLER

SALES &
SERVICE INC.

AUTO & LIGHT TRUCK REPAIR
PHONE: 920-693-8201

247 Lincoln Ave. « Cleveland, WI 53015
Exhaust  Shocks « Tires * Brakes * Towing and More...

Crealive
f Dedigra
Stacy Vogel
Landscape Desigrer

creativedesigns.sv@gmail.com

Landscape Design
& Consult

Garden Maintenance

Over 20 years

experience

920-693-3379

920-627-2231

92'3' 207 5560
1016 Madison Ave, Clevelind

Cnline Booding
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Bonde’s Quik Mart
Country Deli & Bakery

Cleveland, Wi
920-693-3145

IN A WORLD
wHeRre you
CAN BE€
ANYTHING
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S West Foundation Supports Manitowoc
' River Basin Conservation Efforts

LNRP has received a grant from the West Foundation, which funds work in the Manitowoc River
Basin. With this generous support, LNRP will be able to increase investment in ongoing initiatives in this region,
expand support of partner groups, and leverage additional funds for project grants.

West Foundation funding will be used to provide administrative support and fiscal oversight to five
LNRP partner groups, increasing their already large impact in the region. Both Friends of Hika Bay’s intern program
and Friends of Stony Brook’s Trout in the Classroom program facilitate hands-on learning in outdoor spaces,
training the next generation of conservationists. Friends of the Manitowoc River Watershed and Friends
of the Twin Rivers support local aquatic recreation through beach cleanups, paddling events, and stormwater
education and outreach. The Friends of the Branch River Watershed works to improve and preserve the
Brown and Manitowoc County communities with paddling tours, crayfish removal events, Branch River clean-ups,
and annual educational programs.

In addition to supporting LNRP partner groups, the West Foundation is contributing to the impact of
LNRP restoration projects. The Coastal Resiliency Community Impact Project (CRCIP) works with the City of
Manitowoc to prioritize, fund, and implement projects that increase community resilience to climate change.
With funding from the US Forest Service, LNRP is increasing the climate resilience of the county, both
by mitigating the destruction of the Emerald Ash Borer (EAB), and by reforesting public parks in the area. Working
closely with Glacierland RC&D and Stantec, LNRP has also helped fund the removal of invasive Phragmites in
Manitowoc and Calumet Counties and Japanese Knotweed in Manitowoc City Parks.

LNRP thanks the West Foundation for their support of our work, and their contribution to the health and vitality of
the Manitowoc River Basin.

Cleveland Athletic Club

Our Scholarship Brat Fry was held Sunday, February 18, 2024. THANK YOU to all the businesses/individuals
who donated raffle items, all who attended and worked to make it another successful year! We appreciate your support.

Raffle Winners are:

$250 Larry Dassler $75 Tim Hundt

$150 Mike Gabsch $50 MaryAnn Vogel

$100 David Anderson $50 Tom Eiles

$100 Carol Roethel $50 Ken Olafsen

$100 Sheila Schetter $50 Gas Card Brian Binversie

Playground update- Phase One has been completed and our new playground equipment has been installed. We are still
raising funds and working on Phase Two. Thank you to all who have donated. It is not too late to donate, please contact a
CAC Member for more information. Join us for a Ribbon Cutting dedication in May. Details forthcoming.

Looking for Wildcats and Athletic Club apparel? Now is your chance! A virtual store is in the works and will be
available March 1 thru March 31st. The website will be available soon; check the Cleveland Athletic Club Facebook page
for the virtual store link.

We are looking for Little League players! Watch for sign up dates!

New Members are welcome. Thank you for your support.
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Cleveland Lions Club

Your Cleveland Lion’s Club hopes you are having the best start to your 2024 year. We are planning
quite the lineup of events this year and look forward to sharing them with you and seeing you there.

The next events we have coming up are: o March 30th - Egg Your Yard!
« May 19th & 20th - Garage Sale Brat Fry @ Dairyland Park

We brought it to you last year for the first time and you LOVED it!
. | | .

We brought 1.t bafk. Let us egg your yard for Easter! The Cleveland Lions Let Your CledBed Lions Club
will be offering “Egg Your Yard.” Saturday, March 8th after 7 pm, your Egg Your Yard with
Lion’s will spread eggs thru your yard with more enthusiasm than even the Easter Eastey Eggs filled with candy
Bunny. We do the work. We provide the eggs with candy inside. Just $25 for 30 Eggs! _— L -
Send an email to Denise Fritz at denisefritzlions@gmail.com or send a message on
the Cleveland Lion’s Club FaceBook page. There will be limited orders!

Egg Your Yard!

bt B e

“We Serve” is the motto of Lions Club International. These are very important words to the Cleveland Lions Club
members. The Lions willingly give time and talent to our club activities, to our community and professions promoting
the objectives of the International Association of Lions Clubs. To serve our community, the Cleveland Lions Club
will be awarding a $1,000 Education Scholarship again this year. You can apply now. Deadline has been extended.
We will be accepting applications through April 1st. You can find the application on the Lion’s Club FaceBook page
or send an email to myself requesting one.

Plans for the 2024 Dairyland Festival are underway.
Mark your calendars for
Saturday, August 3rd and Sunday August 4th
It will be bigger and better than ever before.
Keep watch on our Dairyland Festival Facebook Page for all the excitement
www.facebook.com/ClevelandDairylandFestival

We want to thank all of the community hunters who donated their deer hides over hunting season! We had
a lot of hides to give to the Wisconsin Lion’s Camp. This camp has a focus on kids and adults that are blind,
deaf or who have diabetes. The deer hides are sold by the camp and the funds are used to operate the camp
so any who attends is able to for free. To learn more about the Wisconsin Lion’s Camp ask any Lion’s Club member or
check out their website at www.wisconsinlionscamp.com

JOIN THE LION’S:
In the 2024 calendar, your Cleveland Lion’s is looking to grow its membership
to help this growing community. We invite YOU to make a difference in your community.
For information contact any Lion’s member or send a message on our Facebook page.
www.facebook.com/ClevelandWILions

See you soon!
~ Jennifer Brandt
clevelionsjenniferbrandt@gmail.com

Cleveland Secret Santa

Hello, we want to thank you again for your continued support and generosity to our group. We were able
to help 14 local families have a brighter Christmas. It was great to see the appreciation from ALL the families
that received our deliveries. There were 9+ boxes per family along with a bag full of cleaning supplies and
personal hygiene items, and also a bag full of gifts, candy and toys for the kids.



Centreville Settlement Continues
Historically Significant Work

Go to centrevillesettlement.com or choose to “Like” us on the Facebook site
to learn more, see photos and learn how you can become involved. Centreville
Settlement is a not-for-profit organization, dedicated to the preservation of the
Saxon German culture and the farming community.

The forty second anniversary of the group continues with timber frame
repair, installing the siding historic gardening. The heritage garden produced
a bounty of heirloom tomato, rhubarb, beans, rutabagas and potatoes for
farm style lunches during workdays. If you would like to volunteer to
assist with the historic garden, contact Kathy Pearce at 920-946-1036.

Please support Centreville Settlement at the

Brat Fry

g;@ Sunday May 5th
e — at the Piggly Wiggly in Plymouth
Live music, flavorful brats, juicy 1/4 burgers
and home baked goods

from 9:30 am to 1:00 pm.
Live German music will be provided by the Ryan Kautzer Band.

Tours of the nationally significant project are available on work days by emailing
in advance to Sarah Lutze at sdlutze@gmail.com.

Plan on joining for 2024 to work with a fascinating set of people with a common
goal of historic restoration of rural heritage of the area while having old fashioned
fellowship in work ethic, sharing farm style family meals and living through life
long learning. An Arbor Day planting will honor several members who have
passed on.

Several archeological digs resulted in over 7,000 artifacts being recovered at the
Lutze Housebarn—the current major restoration project.

Work days are scheduled to begin for 2024 on March 30 and then continue
every second and fourth Saturday of each month from April to November.
All are welcome. Persons wishing to be involved in the hands-on work
with stone masonry, timbers, windows or wood related aspects are encouraged to
contact Chris Kuehnel, Project Director at 920-693-3141. The Lutze Housebarn is
located at 13630 South Union Road, Newton, WI 53063-9753.

CLEVELAND
STATE BANK

www.clevelandstate.bank
Cleveland
920.693.8256

Howards Grove
920.565.6000

Elkhart Lake
920.646.3150

If it’s not .bank it’s not us!

Enhanced Security
Against Cyber Attacks

g  Four Seasons Comfort u

.’I {
| FOUR

.' cnﬁ?ﬁﬁ i Fumnaces & AIC  We Service All Brands
| )i (920) 565-2095 - 1444 Pershing Ave, Sheboygan
Mike Pelzel (local resident)

hvac@fourseasonscomfort. net

thrivent

Invested in
helping you
reach your goals.

At Thrivent, we believe money is a tool-not
a goal. As a holistic financial services
organization, and a membership-owned
fraternal organization, providing financial
advice, investments, insurance, banking and
generosity programs, we are committed to
helping you achieve financial clarity.

| am here to help provide the guidance you
need to live the life you want.

Keith V. Grupe, FIC
Financial Associate

1239 West Washington Ave.
Cleveland, WI 53015 i

920-693-2232
keith.grupe@thrivent.com ‘Q
connect.thrivent.com/keith-grupe

Facebook.com/keith.grupe.thrivent
Linkedin.com/in/keithgrupethrivent

28304 R7-20




American Legion

The American Legion Post 477 is a Veteran service organization who is an authorized
advocate for all Military Veterans in southern Manitowoc County. We conduct
various events in order to support our Four Pillars: Veterans Affairs, National Security,
Americanism, and Youth. Each of these pillars encompasses a variety of programs that
benefit our Nation's Veterans, service members, families, and communities.

We have four significant events coming up beginning in May. May 16th is our
2nd annual Tee it up FORE Troops (TUFT) Golf tournament at Autumn Ridge
in recognition of Armed Forces Day. All proceeds go to Old Glory Honor Flights
(OGHF). Last year, in our first year, we donated $10,000 for OGHE That sent
20 Vietnam and Korean War Veterans to Washington DC. You will see posters
around the village and track us at You can track us on this event at
https://www.facebook.com/TeeltUpForeTroops. Please contact us through our
email: americanlegionpost477@gmail.com, call/text Nancy Riveria at 920-905-6273
or call Dan Reinke at 920-973-7870.

We are also in the planning stages for conducting Memorial Day Honors
at five local cemeteries, Saxon Cemetery on South Union Rd, Kassa Cemetery at the
end of Dairyland Drive, St. Wendel's Cemetery at 700 Westview Street, and St. Johannes/
St. Georges Cemetery at Birch Street. This will be in addition to the 11 cemeteries
we currently conduct Honors for in the School Hill, Newton, and St. Nazianz area.
The schedule and times will be posted on our Facebook page at American Legion
Post 477 - St Nazianz All Veterans are invited to participate in honoring our fallen
Veterans. Please send me an email at: cdrpost477@gmail.com If someone in the
village is talented with a trumpet and wishes to participate, please contact me at
the previous email.

We have two events in June. Tractor Days is a two-day event beginning Friday
afternoon through Saturday, 21-22 June. This event is used for supporting our
Post. Tractors assemble at Shadows Bar in School Hill and conduct a parade on
Saturday. We have a band, games, food, and raffles. All raffle products are donated
by local businesses and individuals. This year we will also raffle off a 1951 Farmall
Cub tractor with Belly Blade or $1000 cash. Only 250 tickets will be sold. Contact
me at cdrpost477@gmail.com.

Our 2nd event in June will be a fund-raising visit by The American Legion Riders
of Wisconsin for raising money for two great Wisconsin American Legion Family
funds that provide help directly to veterans and their families. Wisconsin American
Legion Troop and Family Support Fund & Wisconsin American Legion Auxiliary-
Homeless Women Veterans Grant Fund (HWVGF). The riders will be arriving in
School Hill at Shadows bar about Mid-afternoon on Saturday, June 29th. Watch for
posters as events get closer.

Finally, any Veteran, or family of Veterans, can become members of the American
Legion, Auxiliary, and Sons of American Legion by contacting either of the two emails
listed above.

Christopher Bestul (a resident of Cleveland)

CDR, American Legion Post 477 - St Nazianz, WI
Facebook page: American Legion Post 477 - St Nazianz
Email: americanlegionpost477@gmail.com
cdrpost477@gmail.com

"The Small Post in a Small Community Doing BIG Things!"

We provide FREE estimates for new

ANITOWOC installations of heating and cooling
equipment. No pressure—just the
EATING answers you need to make an

informed decision.

(920) 686-7378 www.ManitowocHeating.com
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1251 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI 53015

Sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ in
Cleveland for more than 150 years!

Pastor Steven Wall
920-693-8612

Today in the town of David a Savior has been
born to you; he is Christ the Lord.”
Sunday Worship Schedule:
8:45am Sunday School & Bible Study
10:00am Sunday morning worship
Midweek Lent: Weds, Feb. 14 - Mar 20:
5:30pm Supper, 6:30pm Worship

Special Events:
Mar 28: 6:30pm Maundy Thurs. worship
Mar. 29: 1:00pm Good Friday worship
Mar. 31: 7:45am Easter Sunday breakfast
9:00am Easter Sunday worship

Community Eqg Hunt:
Saturday, Mar 23, 10:30am
Easter_

Free event for ages 3-12
ou r Children will decorate bags,
-\ :- 4 hear the Easter story and

Village of

CLEVELAND |

i WISCONSIN
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Announcing the 35th Annual
Village of Cleveland Garage Sales

Friday May 17" and Saturday May 18%, 2024
8am-4pm
Can be open on Friday, Saturday and/or Sunday (please indicate days below)

Fee of $6.00 covers all ads, and a number sign for your yard that will match the number on the maps.
Please be fair to other participants and pay to have your garage sale listed.

Questions? Contact: Jeffrey Haen 920-912-4775
Susan Haen 920-693-3055
Deadline to register is May 1st. Mail or drop off form below and $6.00 to: Susan Haen 930 Cherry
Hill Drive, Cleveland 53015. Cost will be $8.00 if received after May 1st. No guarantee your house
will be listed if received after May 5th.

With the money collected last year we were able to advertise in 10 papers, on radio stations, and
had the ad run on several websites. PLEASE LIST IF THERE IS AN ADVERTISING YOU WOULD
LIKE US TO DO, THAT WE CURRENTLY ARE NOT TAKING ADVANTAGE OF.

Please help to support your neighbors by getting the word out and by posting the event on your
social media.

We handed out over 1,500 maps showing where the garages were located and items everyone was
selling!!

35th Annual Village of Cleveland Garage Sales
Name:
Address:

Phone Number:

List of some items (five or less):

Which days are you having your sale? (Circle days)
Friday (anytime) Saturday (8-4) Sunday (anytime)

We are looking to find someone to take over the behind-the-scenes portion of the garage sale that we
have been doing for several years. Please contact us to learn more and see if you would be interested.

Chamber of Commerce GFL Environmental Cleveland Village Hall
Cynthia Roeck 920-687-2631 Mon and Thurs 10 am to 2 pm
Clevdbrd Sre Danlk All other hours by appointment only
920-693-8256 Cleveland Post Office Village General Line: 920-693-8181
cynthia@clevelandstate bank 920-693-8671 Police Direct Line: ~ 920-693-3442
Website: www.clevelandwi.gov




